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Memorandum

Planning and Urban Development Department
Planning Division

To:
Carol Morrissette, Chair and Members of the Portland Planning Board

From:
Richard Knowland, Senior Planner
   

Date:
July 5, 2012
Re:
Cumberland County Civic Center

The City and the Cumberland County Civic Center are requesting that the public hearing for this item be tabled to the Board’s July 24th Public Hearing.
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